
 
8th March 2023 

 

Rock & Roll Bingo 

CANCELLATION 

 
We have been deliberating for a while now but we have come to the conclusion that 
we will have to cancel the Rock & Roll Bingo on Friday.  We are so sorry for those 
lovely people that have bought tickets and are expecting a fun night out. 
 
The ticket sales were quite low but we were excited for those coming and then sadly, 
through events out of her control, we lost the availability of our fabulous host for the 
evening. With both these things conspiring against us we took the decision to cancel. 
 
If you have bought a ticket we apologise, you can obtain a refund through emailing 
the Buddies at buddies@bishopwood.herts.scho.uk with your name and bank 
details. If you are happy to donate your ticket money to the school we thank you for 
your generosity. 
 
We hope you have a great weekend. 
 
The Buddies Team 
 


